
Cancellation of the Interview of S.1 Discretionary Places  

 

To prevent the spread of Novel Coronavirus Infection and protect the health and safety 

of the people in the community, our school will cancel the Interview of the S.1 

Discretionary Places scheduled for 29 February 2020. We will notify all the applicants 

about the cancellation of interview and the revised selection criteria by mail this week. 

 

According to the updated Education Bureau guideline, the date for the school to notify 

parents of successful applicants is postponed to 7 April 2020. The results of the 

successful list for the S.1 Discretionary Places will be released through formal letter 

and phone call. 

 

17 February 2020 

 


